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Dear Friends

We would like to say once more how much Doris and I appreciate the interest, love and prayers of all our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Doris has been going through a very difficult time, and it has been hard for me to see her fighting against depression, as well as her heart and other health problems.

But we thank God that with the support of your valuable prayers, and messages of encouragement in the midst of this really dark time of tribulation, we are very slowly making our way forward and we can see some light ahead. This is helping Doris, and the whole family, to feel much more at peace.

Doris is still receiving medical help but the diagnosis is positive and the wounds are healing. There are still issues with heart arrhythmia, but it is improving, and the psychiatrist has stopped one of the many medications she was taking.

We are so infinitely grateful to the brothers and sisters in the UK without whose help we would have found this time both financially and emotionally hard to bear.

Brothers and sisters in Christ, I can only say THANK YOU. And my desire is that our loving God pour out his blessings on all of you.

The following Bible passage has been constantly with us: 

When you pass through the waters I will be with you; and through the rivers, they shall not overwhelm you; when you walk through fire you shall not be burned, and the flame shall not consume you. For I am the Lord your God, the Holy One of Israel, your Saviour.’                                                                                                                    Isaiah 43:2-3ª
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With love in Christ

Doris y Alejandro
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